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Signs were commissioned to Renton Printery on 6/30/2023. The signs were designed entirely by my
husband and myself in a few evenings. This was initially paid out of pocket (not with campaign
money). This expense was then reimbursed with campaign funds 7/22/2023 and is reported on the
C4 covering the period 6/01/2023 to 7/31/2023. This C4 is not due until 9/11/2023.

Campaign filing fee was paid out of pocket (not with campaign funds) on 05/19/2023. This was well
before any campaign accounts/funds/donations. The out of pocket expense was reimbursed and
filed on the C4 today (7/31/2023). This oversight was due to the campaign personnel not realizing
that out of pocket expenses needed to be reported. This will be noted moving forward.

Campaign pictures were paid out of pocket (not with campaign funds) on 06/17/2023. The out of
pocket expense was reimbursed and filed on the C4 today (7/31/2023). This oversight was due to the
campaign personnel not realizing that out of pocket expenses needed to be reported. This will be
noted moving forward.

The only expense for the website was for the domain name which was already reported on the C4.
"Evidently professional web development was involved" is pure speculation. The website was
developed using Google Sites (a free service) by my husband.

All donations have names, addresses, and contact information reported.

The allegations from Mr Morgan are vastly based on speculation because the signs SEEM like they
take a long time or the website APPEARS to be professional. All expenses have been reported with a
few exceptions where out of pocket expenses that totaled approximately $250 were not reported.
There is no basis for the claim of a "secretive, illegal political campaign” and Mr Morgan's behavior is
borderline harassment.


https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13066838094

